


As Montgomery County moves forward with the adoption of the 2018 IgCC, ICC and ASHRAE 
offer technical and educational support to help the community with implementing the 2018 IgCC 
and ensuring it meets the goals of your citizens. The benefits of green building design, construction, 
and operation should be enjoyed by residents, workers, and visitors to Montgomery County. Please 
let us know ifwe can provide any additional technical assistance by contacting us directly or 
emailing Gov Affairs@ashrae.org or jwiley@iccsafe.org. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Charles E. Gulledge III, P .E., HBDP, LEED AP 
2020-21 ASHRAE President 

ice President, Government Relations 
International Code Council 




